
 

 
Terminal 91 Uplands Redevelopment 1 

NOTICE OF DNS COMMENT PERIOD EXTENSION 
 

Project Name: Terminal 91 Uplands Redevelopment 

 
 

Proponent: Port of Seattle  

 

Lead Agency: Port of Seattle (SEPA Tracking No. 2023-01) 

 

Description: Pursuant to Port of Seattle Resolution 3650 Section 15.2, the Port of Seattle hereby 

extends the Terminal 91 Uplands Redevelopment DNS comment period by seven days (7) days, from 
July 28, 2023 to August 4, 2023 in order to promote interagency cooperation and public participation. 
 

Date DNS comments are due: August 4th (4:00 PM). NOTE: the Port will not consider 

comments received after 4:00 PM on August 4, 2023 

 

Lead Agency Contact: Laura D. Wolfe, AICP 

Position/Title: Senior Environmental Program Manager 

Address: Port of Seattle 

 Pier 69 

 2711 Alaskan Way 
 Seattle, WA 98121 

 

Public and Agency Comment: No action will be taken on this proposal until after the 21-day 

public comment period expires at 4:00 PM on August 4, 2023. The Port will accept public and agency 
comments until 4:00 PM on August 4, 2023. After August 4, the Port will (1) formally adopt this 
Determination of Non-Significance; (2) clarify or review the proposal; or (3) complete additional 
environmental analyses, as appropriate. Please refer any questions relating to this determination or to 
the proposed actions to Laura Wolfe, Maritime Environment and Sustainability Department, P.O. Box 
1209 Seattle, Washington 98111. Telephone 206-247-2193. Email the Port of Seattle SEPA address at 
SEPA@portseattle.org. Include your mailing address when submitting comments to the email address. 
 
Date: July 25, 2023  Signature: __________________________________________ 

Sarah Ogier 
Director Maritime Environment & Sustainability 
Port of Seattle 
SEPA Responsible Official  

Sarah Ogier (Jul 25, 2023 12:49 PDT)
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